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PSLU Committee

From: dad@mauirealestate.net

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 5:26 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: Testimony regarding the Minatoya loop hole bill

Dear Committee members,

Please do not change the Minatoya codification. Originally the Minatoya loop hole bill was
supposed to be sent from the Planning Commission but some one in another department and
changed it to their wish list without approval from the Planning Commission.

I believe that not too much damage will be done with the current proposed bill if two
sentences were modified as suggested by MVRA and RAM’s Jason Economou.

Thanks for your consideration of this to protect our property rights and personal freedoms.

Aloha �੘ਖ਼ਗ਼ਜ਼

Donna Hansen

Kihei, Maui HI

808-280-1650


